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D-04-25-03 

Date:  April 8, 2025 

Bulletin: All Dealers and Tag and Title Agencies 

From:  Business Licensing and Compliance 

RE: *Revised* MVA Network Update: April 13, 2025 

 
PURPOSE 
 
This bulletin is a reminder for the Dealer and Tag & Title agencies regarding network changes 
this Sunday April 13, 2025. The original planned updates for last week did not occur.  
 
SUMMARY 
 
The MVA will be performing a core network switch replacement this Sunday from 7:00am to 
10:00pm. During this transition to new hardware, we anticipate some intermittent outages that 
may affect MVA services. Unfortunately, we cannot provide an exact time for when they will 
occur and you may experience a brief outage lasting a couple minutes.  
 

 
We apologize for any inconvenience this downtime will cause. If you have any questions, please 
contact us at 410-787-2952 or mvabldisd@mdot.maryland.gov.   
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